
 

 

DCS Provides Update on Quarterly Financial Filings 
 

SAN DIEGO, CA – May 28, 2020 — The Company announces it is relying on an exemption 
adopted by the British Columbia Securities Commission ("BCSC") and provided in BC 
Instrument 51-515 Temporary Exemption from Certain Corporate Finance Requirements 
("Blanket Exemption Order") for the purpose of extending the time required to comply with 
filing requirements resulting from the challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The Company will (i) delay the filing of its quarterly financial statements and related 
management discussion and analysis for the three months ended March 31, 2020 (collectively the 
"Required Quarterly Filings"), and (ii) rely on the extension provided by the Blanket Exemption 
Order to comply with the delivery requirements of applicable securities laws relating to the 
Required Quarterly Filings. 

Under the Blanket Exemption Order, the Company has an additional 45 days after the June 1, 
2020 deadline to complete its filing. The Company currently intends to file the Quarterly Filings 
on or before July 15, 2020. In accordance with the Blanket Exemption Order, the Company's 
management and other insiders are subject to a trading black-out policy that reflects the 
principles in section 9 of National Policy 11-207 Failure-to-File Cease Trade Orders and 
Revocations in Multiple Jurisdictions until the Required Quarterly Filings are filed on SEDAR.   

Except for any announcements already previously disclosed by the Company in news releases, 
including the information herein, the Company confirms there are no other material business 
developments since May 11, 2020, the date of the Company’s audited annual financial 
statements for the year ended December 31, 2019. 

 
About DCS 

DCS is a technology solutions integrator focusing on connecting the Internet of Things. We 
provide real solutions that solve real problems. Our software applications and scalable cloud 
services collect and assess business-critical data from all types of assets. DCS is headquartered in 
San Diego, California and is publicly traded on the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”). For 
more information, visit www.dcsbusiness.com  

DCS and the DCS logo are among the trademarks of DCS in the United States. Any other 
trademarks or trade names mentioned are the property of their respective owners.  
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